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Street Pastors Kingston
St Peter’s Hall
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                                                                                        KT2 6QL
Reg Charity No: 108 6608
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kingston@streetpastors.org.uk
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https://www.facebook.com/StreetPastorsKingston
Text SPKN to 70070 followed by the amount to donate, £10, £20, £50

Prayer Newsletter 534  
                            
Week ending 7th January 2017 
Friday 6 January 2017 
Team:- William Allberry (L); Mike and Rosemary Bibby; Peter Watson; 

Prayer Pastors: Mike Sainsbury and Julius Zaddora;
12.45  We went and spoke to a girl in her early 20s outside Dallas Chicken.  She said she had a bad back and needed some water to take her painkillers so we gave her water and she went off to the Hippodrome.
12.55  The big excitement of the evening was seeing someone drive the wrong way up Clarence Street; they were stopped by the police!  

2.35  In Clarence Street we were overtaken by two young ladies, one of whom had bare feet.  She was delighted – incredulous – when we offered her flip flops and she couldn’t believe they were free.

Saturday 7 January 2017

Saturday:- Meryn Broomhead (L); Katie Cooper; Sally Dias; Elaine Batt; Scott Fraser;   Prayer Pastor: Ray Taylor;

IN A FIX 

One girl had broken the zip on her trouser suit and she asked if we could fix it. After a struggle, Meryn and Scott managed to get the zip all the way down and the theory was that if they pulled it up, it would all close together and thankfully it did!  
One very relieved and ecstatic young girl thanked us all for saving her evening and hugged us and took pictures of us.  

LITTLE L WANTS TO BE ‘CLEAN’
On Friday:-
10.55  Kings Tun – regular rough sleeper Little L was in a good mood and was asking for money for coffee but we didn’t give any money as we reckoned there were plenty of people about who would give him money.  (He has a drug problem as well). We will get a coffee for him later if we see him and if he is still in need.
On Saturday

12.00  Elaine:  Outside Wilkinsons we saw Little L on the benches near the telephone phone boxes statue.  He was heavily drunk or drugged but was chatting away quite lucidly although his eyes were rolling to the back of his head.  His girlfriend has a flat and he had a reasonable Christmas.
12.45  We went back to URC to get socks for Little L who had asked for them on the first round.

2.00   Elaine:  We have just had a long talk with homeless Little L who was in Clarence Street.  We gave him the socks he required and we talked about his girlfriend M and his life.  He babysat for a friend recently and he loved it.  He suddenly said that if he had a choice between having a million pounds or being clean he would go for clean.  
We asked if we could pray for him so we prayed that God would step in and make the dream come true that he and M could be clean and become a family.  We were so thrilled to pray for him.

ASYLUM SEEKER ASKED FOR PRAYER
1.00  Spoke to A, the taxi marshall by Hippodrome.  He spoke for a long time on the fact that his sister who he hasn't seen for 11 years is coming from Australia to see him on Tuesday.  

He spoke about his difficulties including getting a passport as he is an asylum seeker in Britain which makes trouble for him to travel.  If he went back to see his mother on his Iranian passport he could be thrown in prison or worse.  He asked us to pray for him. 

THANK GOD FOR

· For requests for prayer from people we meet.
PLEASE PRAY FOR


· Street Pastor Sehinde Orola who has a serious knee injury and is unable to patrol. 


· The teams out this weekend. 

Friday: Phil (L); Alan; Tessa; Isabelle; Charlie; Prayer Pastor: Dave 

Saturday: Graham; Sarah; Teresa; Howard; Prayer Pastors: Pippa and Sue L;

· Little L who wants to come off drugs and the Iranian taxi marshall, an asylum seeker

Sue Shaw, Deputy Co-ordinator, Street Pastors Kingston
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Street Pastors Kingston is a project coordinated by Oxygen a Kingston Based Youth Charity and is endorsed by Rt Rev Dr Richard Cheetham Bishop of Kingston and Chief Supt Glenn Tunstall, Borough Commander Kingston Police.
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